
OCT 28 1970

Dr. A. B. Colyar
CommtssLoner of Health
Oklahoma State Department of Health
3400 ,. Eastern
Oklahoma City , Oklahoma 73105

Dear Dr. Colyar:

.In response to your letter of October 13, 1970, we have- enc1osed a
copy of licenses SNM-928 and S-826 issued to Kerr-McGee Co rporat1ion,
including amendments to these licenses. License SNM-928 is Curehntly
in effect by reason of a timely filed application for renewal. License
$M-664 expired on November 30, 1965 and License S NX-695 was terminated
on July 25, 1966. Therefore, copies of these latter two licenses are
not included.

Sincerely,

'aiw!Signed by

Donald A. Nussbaumer, Chief
Fuel Fabrication and

Transportation Branch
Division of Materials Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated aboVe
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